Superintendent/Assistant Superintendent Evaluation

As required by Act 82 of 2012, the Tamaqua Area School District Board of
Education is required to post the mutually agreed upon objective
performance standards included in the contract of the superintendent &
assistant superintendent.

The Tamaqua Area School District Board of Education participated in an
evaluation of the district superintendent & assistant superintendent. Seven
of the nine board members were present & active in the evaluation process.
The Domains included in this evaluation were: 1) Student Growth &
Achievement, 2) Organizational Leadership, 3) District Operations &
Financial Management, 4) Communication & Community Relations, 5)
Human Resource Management, 6) Professionalism. The outcome of the
evaluation reveals that the superintendent and assistant superintendent
performed at a proficient level for the 2023-24 school year.



